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Attendance at GSEM Canberra Delegation 2022 

5.5 ATTENDANCE AT GSEM CANBERRA DELEGATION 2022 
 
Submitting Senior Officer:  Jarrod Doake, Chief Operating Officer 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Council approves the attendance of the Mayor and the Chief Executive Officer at the 
GSEM delegation to Canberra on 15 and 16 February 2022. 
 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Greater South East Melbourne (GSEM) advocates for jobs, infrastructure, investment, 
liveability, sustainability and wellbeing for the southeast and everyone who works or lives in 
the region. 
 
The GSEM has arranged for a delegation to Canberra in the early part of 2022. 
 
The delegation presents a great opportunity to meet with senior public servants, Ministers, 
Shadow Ministers and MPs, to advocate for GSEM priority projects. 
 
It is proposed that the Mayor and the Chief Executive Officer attend as part of the delegation. 
 
Council’s approval is sought for the Mayor and the Chief Executive Officer to attend Canberra 
as part of the GSEM delegation. 
 
FINANCIAL 

Current costs for accommodation and air travel are estimated to be $1,293.68 per person. 
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